
 

                             The Friday Note 

7 September 2018 

 
 
Parent Information Evenings 
 
As advised, Information Evenings have been arranged as follows:- 
 

 Monday 10 September  P5 Information Evening   6.30 pm – 7.00 pm 
     P6 Information Evening   6.30 pm – 7.00 pm 

     P7 Information Evening  7.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
 

 Tuesday 11 September  P2 Information Evening  6.30 pm – 7.00 pm 
P3 Information Evening  6.30 pm – 7.00 pm 
P4 Information Evening  7.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
 

We hope that you will plan to attend. 
 
 
Pastoral Care/Child Protection Pack 
 
Thank you to all parents who have already returned the forms requiring signature which were included in the Pastoral Care/Child 
Protection pack.  Any outstanding forms should be returned as soon as possible. 
 
 
Sports Protection 
 
During Games classes when children are playing hockey we would advise that shin pads should be worn.  It is also preferable that 
Primary 6 and Primary 7 children wear a mouth guard whilst playing hockey. 
 
For After-School Football Club it is advisable that shin pads are worn.  For After-School Hockey Club it is essential that your child 
wears shin pads and a mouth guard.  Participation will not be permitted unless these are worn. 
 
 
Online Dinner Payments 
 
We are pleased to report that our new online dinner booking and payment system has proved to be operating very satisfactorily.  
Thank you for your co-operation in this regard. 
 
 
School Uniform 
 
It has been lovely to see all of our pupils so beautifully presented and wearing full school uniform.  Black school shoes are to be 
worn as part of the uniform although children may of course change into more suitable footwear for our Daily Mile.   
 
We actively discourage the wearing of jewellery, for safety reasons.  Please note that earrings must only be of the ‘stud’ type. 
 
 
Unauthorised Holidays 
 
Now that the new academic year has commenced I wish to remind parents that holidays taken during term-time (except in very 
exceptional circumstances) will not be authorised. 
 
 
 
 
 
G T Cherry 
Principal 


